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JUVENILE ARRESTED  

FOR 

 MISUSE OF 911 
 

 

 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department arrested a juvenile on Thursday, April 4th for 
making the 911 call that was placed on Monday, March 11, 2019 stating that there was 
a student in possession of a handgun at Dillard High School. The high school is located 
at 2501 Northwest 11th Street in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

 Preliminary investigation has revealed that the juvenile placed the 911 call to Broward 
Sheriff’s Office Communications and provided a detailed description of the student 
carrying a handgun, building location, and claimed that he was hiding in a bathroom for 
his safety.  
 

As a result of this 911 call Dillard Middle School and Dillard High School were placed on 
lock down, which resulted in all classes and school functions being suspended for 
approximately three hours. During that time Fort Lauderdale Police responded to the 
high school, searching the school room by room. After completing this extensive search 
no threat was discovered.     
 

Detectives from the Fort Lauderdale Police Department Threat Response Unit have 
identified the juvenile 911 caller as Kendrick Tymond Green, B/M, 1/18/2005, a resident 
of the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Green has been charged with the following:  
 One Count Disturbing Peace-Disturb School Function 
 One Count Misuse 911 or E911 System Cost Over $100 

 
Anyone with further information regarding this incident or any similar incident is 
encouraged to contact Fort Lauderdale Detective Chris Carita at 954-828-6616.   
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